
Dalry robbery left victim in
state of shock

Police have released CCTV images of two men police want to
speak to in connection with an assault and robbery at the
Shoppers Spot on Dalry Road on Thursday, August 2.

Constable Jennifer Patrick said: “Thankfully the victim wasn’t
seriously injured during the robbery but was left in a state
of shock after the attack.”

“We are appealing for anyone who can help us identify these
men to get in touch with us.”

Anyone with information is asked to contact 101.
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